
Notice of Cancellation Policy

We at Stahly Family Dentistry realize that life is hectic and on occasion situations arise 
that keep a patient from a dental appointment.  Your time, as well as Dr. Stahly’s time, is 
valuable and for that reason we are asking that if a cancellation is needed, please contact 
our office within 24 hours of the appointment.

After three cancellations or missed appointments within a 6 month period, we reserve the 
right to ask that dental services be paid at the time of scheduling.  We also reserve the 
right to see only on an emergency basis until other dental services are arranged by the 
patient.  

SIGNATURE:______________________________    DATE:_____________________


